
 About the Every Child project 

The Springfield News-Leader has launched a public-service journalism project to focus public attention on 
critical challenges facing children, foster discussion and build on existing initiatives.  Please take a minute to 
review these great stories.  The first link will take you to an article about what to do if you suspect abuse or 

neglect written by a supervisor for the Greene County Juvenile Office.  The second link will take you to 
several stories regarding Child Safety.  Enjoy and happy reading! 

http://www.news-leader.com/article/20120205/OPINIONS/302050014/every-child-jeremy-trapp-abuse-
neglect-hotline 

http://www.news-leader.com/section/everyChildSafety 

 

 
 
 
 


